
It has been a while.
I haven’t updated my blog in quite some time. I wonder if
anyone missed me? �

I’ve seen a couple of the other bloggers on a regular basis,
about 3 times a week. And when I wasn’t with them, I was at
work or studying lines. Ok not really studying lines all that
much, but it did consume a portion of my time away from
rehearsals �

I have also spent a fair portion of my time in a contemplative
mood. Some thoughts are forming in this head I carry on my
shoulders, and I’m not sure what direction they will go. I
can’t really say much more than that, since the currents are
in a general state of flux.

Anyway what brought me here tonight was something I read in a
different social forum. I started thinking about love at first
sight. Interesting because to me it seemed most people didn’t
think it could happen. I believe that it does happen, and very
frequently.

Now, I will state, for the record, that I did not fall in love
with my future wife at first sight. That took at least 4 or 5
meetings, and at least 2 dates. Yes, we fell in love quickly.
The wonderful thing about our relationship was that we kept
falling in love for 20 years. It wasn’t always easy, but it
was always worth it. We had a wonderful life journey that
ended much too soon. My journey continues, and it holds and
reflects the memory of her life journey.

But on to the love at first sight. I had that happen to me
four times. Each time very special, and each time resulted in
a very long term relationship. I fell and fell hard the first
time I met each daughter. At first, that love was very one
sided, but it did grow. As they grew and matured, I loved them
enough to let them go on their own journeys. I love them still
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and more each day. The one thing I’ve learned over my life, is
that you can never say “I love you” enough, there is always
room for saying it one more time.


